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Board Report 
 

 We’ve established a new PLC process that allows teachers to meet weekly.  It is a 4 week cycle.  

1.   Week 1 is about future units, breaking down the standards, and creating assessments.   

2. Week 2 is about working together to share strategies.   

3. Week 3 is about data analysis from assessments.  

4. Week 4 is about re-teaching. 

 

 All teachers give 10 for 10 assessments in every class weekly.  Ten for tens are given over the 

content taught during the previous week to determine student learning/understanding.  

Teachers use these assessments to see what standards students have not learned and then go 

back and reteach these standards again.  Ten for tens are questions modeled after the ACT and 

Quality Core and are another form of weekly assessment where the data generated allows 

better planning by our teachers for future lessons.  Students who do not perform well on the 

ten for tens are given the opportunity to retake at a later time once the teacher has had the 

time to reteach the content.   Our goal is to truly assess student learning and improve 

instruction as a result. 

 

 The Dayton Middle/High SBDM committee has passed a new grading policy.  It requires that 

summative exams make up 70% of all grades and the remaining 30% is from formative 

assessments.  Teachers are not allowed to grade behaviors, and all students have multiple 

opportunities to prove knowledge of the standards.  Students are learning that in order to be 

successful at DMS/DHS, they must study.   

 

 Parent teacher/student led conferences were held on Thursday, September 17.   

 

 The homecoming parade, game and dance were held September 18 and 19. 

 

 The focus of PD at DMS/DHS this year is literacy, culture, and using data to drive instruction. 

 

 We have a new academic team whose first competition is against Pendleton County at DHS 

Tuesday September 22.  Their second competition is at Lloyd High School on September 29.  We 

are very proud that we have this opportunity for some of our more advanced students.   



 

 We have a new FBLA club that will compete in their first competition on October 13th at 

Northern Kentucky University.  This is an exciting opportunity for our students and we expect 

the club to grow significantly in the coming months.   

 

 KYOTE testing was held on September 22. 

 

 Our first COMPASS testing for seniors will be October 2. 

 

 Our first athlete of the month was Megan Downard and our first student of the month 

luncheon will be held on Friday, September 25.   

 

 We have completed College Equipped Readiness Tool (CERT) testing at DMS/DHS.  Data will be 

shared at the Board meeting.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER 


